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19.6.24 

Re Miss Picton’s continued absence from work 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Mockingbirds, 

 

This is to inform you that your child’s class teacher, Miss Picton  will be absent again this coming fortnight. This 

is unavoidable and we want Miss Picton to have the best support possible. As she has been absent due to ongoing 

medical concerns linked to her asthma. She has been very poorly and had tried to return to work. We have sent 

flowers and children will make a card.  

Your children in class are well supported by Mr Page, Ms Edwards, Mr Frost, Mrs Deauville and Mrs Venediktou 

partner teacher. These are familiar faces.  Ms Szadowski ( Deputy Head) has been very good at organising a smooth 

cover. These staff know the class well and regularly cover the class. There are other additional Learning Support 

Assistants working under the guidance of Mrs Robinson and Ms Szadowski to assist in Mockingbirds. 

You may feel anxious as to how this affects your child. The children in Mockingbirds will be completing their 

normal work in parallel to the other class. Please talk to your child about this change so that fewer children feel 

surprised. If you have any other concerns during Miss Picton’s absence please make an appointment via the office 

to see Mr Page (Deputy Head). If there are any further updates I will write to you as soon as possible.  

A huge thanks to all of you who have been so kind and supportive to the process. It is more manageable knowing 

you will calmly raise concerns to us via the right channels. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
Liz Savage 

Headteacher of Jennett’s Park CE Primary 
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